
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

26 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
40 Years Institute 

Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 

 
 
 

SENT BY: Victory Baptist Church, 1311 E. Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX  76086, Dr. Charles W. Wetherbee, Pastor 

AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 

FIELD ADDRESS:  APARTADO 156 – SIGUATEPEQUE, COM. – HONDURAS, CENTRAL AMERICA 

 

Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON 
HONDURAS 

Population: 8,000,000+ 
Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 

97% Roman Catholic 
 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

Free Vonage Phone  817 886 0413    Mailing Add.   724 N Jim Wright Fwy, Ft Worth, TX 76108 

November, 2020 

Dear Friends, 
 
 Your prayers have brought us through very challenging times and continue to be 
needful each day. 
Son Leslie's wife continues to be very critically ill with cancer and complications.  She is a 
little better as a result of your faithful prayer.  She has spent most of the last two months 
in the hospital.  Alba and Leslie are in Dallas, Texas for the cancer treatment.  
 The two hurricanes have passed over us and again your prayers were a great help.  
The Lord took great care of us and our church.  We are working with our church to help 
the flood victims with food and clothing. 
 The rain did slow down our church building project but nothing was damaged.  The 
foundation for the fence is about done.  this is to turn away flood waters from the church 
building.  The septic tank is dug and block ready to be laid.  The trees have been cut 
down and are being cut into lumber for us. 
 We will be spending Thanksgiving with the new missionaries, J.D, Vanessa Young 
and family.  The turkey is being readied and pies will soon be baked.  We have a lot to 
thank the Lord for.   May you have a wonderful Thanksgiving.  
 Lena will go back to the eye specialist to start the next step to restore her vision.  
The doctor  is hoping a new procedure will avoid cornea transplant.  We certainly need 
your prayers in behalf of her eyes as well as for the rest of her health.  She is busy getting 
the church ready for Christmas.  

 We do wish you a Very Merry Christmas.  We will get to spend it with our 

family in Texas where almost all of our children are.  This will be the first time with our two 

smallest grandchildren. 

 
Harold and Lena Priday Celebrating 47 Years as Missionaries 


